
  

English – Book bags should be returned to school every 

Tuesday for 1R and every Thursday for 1F. 
This half term we will be focusing on the book ‘The Lion Inside’ by 

Rachel Bright. The children will write an adventure story upon the 

model text using a different small and large animal in the African 

Savannah. We will continue to practice to compose our 

sentences orally before writing, joining words using ‘and’, using 

suffixes –s and –es, using capital letters at the start of a sentence 

and for people’s names, using full stops and leaving spaces 

between our words. 

Each Friday we will have a reading session which will focus on 

comprehension.  

Science 
The children will be learning about types of 

animals. Children will recognise different 

animals live in the local environment, the 

similarities and differences between animals 

and classifying familiar animals according to 

their characteristics. We will gather 

information on animals and present 

the data in tables, 

 

 

P.E - Our P.E sessions for Spring term will be on Mondays. Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in plain dark 

coloured joggers/ leggings, a plain white t-shirt/ polo-shirt, school jumper/cardigan and trainers.  

This half term our new topic is Dance. We will be acquiring and developing new skills!  

Maths 
We have moved to a Mastery Maths 

scheme and this half term we will be 

mastering;  

• Calculations: addition and 

subtraction within 20,  

• Geometry: shapes and patterns  

• Measurement: height and length. 

 

Computing 
In this half term the children will be 

leaning about algorithms and 

programs. They will also look at digital 

literacy and ways they can look after 

their self and their personal 

information. 
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Geography 
In Geography we are looking at the 

seasons. We will be learning which 

months fall into which season, what the 

weather is like in each of these seasons 

and we will be comparing the four 

seasons!  

 

 

Art 
The Children will be learning 

about colour creations. We will 

be looking at colours and objects 

associated with them, primary 

and secondary colours and how 

we can create them, creating 

different shades of colours and 

producing art work  

based on Kandinsky. 

 

 

 

 

Music 
In music this term our song is ‘Hey 

You’ in which the children will learn 

about the differences between 

pulse, rhythm and  

pitch and to learn how to rap  

and enjoy it in its original 

 form! 

R.E  

We will be exploring Islam and what 

Muslims believe. 

  

Special event! 
On Friday 10th February we will be hosting a ‘dress as 

your favourite animal’ day! Knowsley Safari Park will also 

be visiting to tell us all about the different animals around 

the world! 

PSHE and Wellbeing 
This term we will be looking at 

Britain! We will be identifying 

ways we can be helpful in our 

community, how to make our 

environment a better place, 

what it’s like to live on the 

British Isles, how people living 

in the British Isles can be 

different and the same and 

why we are proud to be 

British!  


